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June 5, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Youth and Young Adult Ministry Coordinators, 
 
Happy June and summer! We want to thank those of you who were able to come out to our End-
of-Year Appreciation Happy Hour on Friday, May 31. If you weren’t able to attend, we missed 
your presence and we have a gift for you. Please reach out to us via email so we can coordinate 
a drop off or mail delivery.  
 
We’re exciting for Youth On A Mission, our NorCal summer youth leadership training 
happening from July 8-11, 2024 at Redwood Christian Park in Boulder Creek, CA. If you have 
active high school youth with leadership potential, this training is for them! The deadline to 
register is fast approaching. Please submit your youth nominations and registrations by no later 
than Monday, June 17. For more information, please visit the info page on our website.  

 
Lastly, just a reminder that tickets for ON FiRE are now available. It’s great opportunity to 
purchase bulk tickets before this budget cycle ends. Please visit the ON FiRE website for ticket 
information.  
 
We pray that you have a safe and fun summer!  
 
Blessings, 
 
Steve Do 
Coordinator 
Office of Youth & Young Adults 
(916) 733-0151 
sdo@scd.org 
www.scd.org 
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